
Nursing CEU Statement and Instructions 
 
 

 As of January 1, 2010, the Alabama Department of Public Health is no 
longer an approved provider of nursing continuing education through the 
Alabama Board of Nursing.  The department still retains privileges for offering CE 
from the Alabama State Nurses Association, an accredited approver by the 
American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation. 
 
 ADPH will no longer upload contact hours to ABN, this is now the 
responsibility of the nurse. 
 
 Nurses should make sure they have a copy of the CE certificate for this 
program as proof of attendance and to upload contact hours to ABN.  For 
Alabama Department of Public Health Nurses, the certificate will be provided by 
your site facilitator.  Nurses who are not ADPH employees, should follow the 
mailing information on the sign-in sheet and evaluation.  CE certificates will be 
mailed 4-6 weeks following the receipt of these forms. 
 
 Contact hours for a program expire 2 years from the date of the original 
broadcast date. 
 
 For more information please contact: 
 

Valerie Cochran, MSN, RN, NE-BC 
Assistant State Nursing Director 
Nursing Division 
Bureau of Professional and Support Services 
Alabama Department of Public Health 
334-206-7979 
Valerie.Cochran@adph.state.al.us 


